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Comments: Please do not let mining operations take place in the South Fork of the Salmon River headwaters.

That area is home to an abundance of wildlife including endangered Chinook Salmon and Steelhead. It is critical

spawning habitat for these fish. Mining could degrade the habitat and we could lose these species forever.

 

 

 

Personally, I love the South Fork for fishing and kayaking. I do not want to see it polluted from mining. It is a

pristine area and one of Idaho's great natural resources. Please keep it this way. Thank you.


